
 

Vermilion Ironhawks Football 

 

Congratulations! You have been invited to participate at Minnesota North College-Vermilion 

2024 football camp.  Expectations are for the Ironhawks 2024 Championship campaign.  Fall is 

right around the corner and Vermilion’s Football Training Camp report time is Sunday, August 

11, 2024, at 5 PM. 

You can check into Campus Housing on 8/11/2024 between 10 AM and 5:00 PM. So, make 

travel plans to Ely, MN.  Please share this information with your parents and/or guardians.  

Your application and the football checklist will note any other items you might need to do for 

registration, housing, and financial aid.  It is very important that you take care of these details so 

that we will be prepared for your arrival on campus. 

In addition, the admission items are crucial for your success in college and athletics. Connect 

with Vermilion Campus Enrollment Services at 218-235-2191 if you have any questions. Please 

send Official Transcripts and Immunization Records to admissions@minnesota.edu. 

Expectations of you as a student/athlete are commanding. Remember, you are a student first, 

athlete second. You are expected to balance the two. The parts of a winning football are the 

classroom, study hall, weightroom, practice, meetings, and studying on your own. Don’t get me 

wrong, I want you to have fun and succeed but we must prioritize and set goals for your future.  

Please keep me constantly informed of your travels until you arrive on campus.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact us if you have questions.   

I'm excited about the potential success for the upcoming season!  We look forward to seeing 

you soon! 

With Great Anticipation, 

Tyree Johnson 
Head Coach 
Vermilion Campus 
612-814-2648 
tyree.johnson@minnesotanorth.edu 
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